GREENPARK NURSERY SCHOOL

 4^{th} Avenue & 5^{th} Street, Parkhurst, Johannesburg - P.O. Box 84054, Greenside 2034

Telephone: 011 442-9128, Fax: 0864251948

email: greenpark@iafrica.com, Website: www.greenpark.co.za



NEWSLETTER 15 OCTOBER 2020

THEMES FOR NEXT WEEK

Lavender group: The Sea

Yellow group: Frogs

Red group: The Sea

Green group: Dance

Blue group: Water Transport

Grade R: The Sea

MID-TERM BREAK

Close: Thursday, 29 October 2020 @ 10:30 & 10:45 for younger & older

groups respectively

Return: Tuesday, 3 November normal time.

ANNUAL REPORT

We have not had an AGM this year due to Covid-19. Our Annual Financial Report as at 31 December 2019 is available in the office for your perusal should anyone be interested.

PARENT COURSE

Jeffrey Kagan has kindly offered to run another Parenting Course this year. It will run on Wednesday, 4^{th} , 11^{th} , 18^{th} and 25^{th} November 2020 at 7pm at Greenpark. Please advise Nola as soon as possible if you wish to take part.

HEARING SCREENING

Please note that the annual Hearing Screening for the whole school will take place on 26, 27 and 28 October 2020.

Please complete the attached Form and email or return it to Nola <u>before</u> <u>Friday, 23 October 2020.</u>

Cost: R130 per child please email POP to Nola reception@greenpark.co.za

PHOTOGRAPHS

Group photos will be taken in November 2020.

TUMBLING TIGERZ

If you have not yet received an email from Tumbling Tigerz and your child is doing Tumbling Tigerz as an Extra Mural, please contact them <u>soonest</u> on <u>info@tumblingtigerz.co.za</u>

